
Submit Meal Benefit 
Forms for 2022‐2023!

Indian River School District food service is  
returning to pre‐pandemic operations for the 

2022‐2023 school year. If you believe your child is 
eligible for free and reduced‐price meals, please 

submit a Meal Benefit Form to the Department of 
Nutrition Services as soon as possible. Forms can 

be accessed at irsd.net.

For more information, contact the  
IRSD Department of Nutrition Services at 

(302) 436‐1000.
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